PWG Notes – DRAFT
September 20, 2013
Participants
Lloyd Young, AEP




Ed Echols, ONCOR




Bill Boswell, ERCOT




Carolyn Reed, CenterPoint Energy

Diana Rehfeldt, TNMP




Jim Lee, Direct Energy
Ernie Podraza, Direct Energy

Sandra Tindall, ERCOT

Sheri Wiegand, TXU Energy

Gricelda Calzada - AEP
Agenda Item 1:  Antitrust Admonition
The ERCOT Antitrust Admonition and Disclaimer were read by Ed Echols, PWG Chair.  
Agenda Item 2:  COPS Meeting and PWG Agenda Review
Ed reviewed the agenda for today’s call. No formal COPS meeting was held last month. 
Agenda Item 3:  Approve 8/28 Meeting Notes
The meeting notes for the August 28, 2013 call were approved with one change.  

Agenda Item 4:  Review 2013 Annual Validation Status
Bill reviewed the AV 2013 status slides.

Ernie asked if a residential summary of changes was available like the business summary included in these slides. The residential summary was presented in a previous presentation and will be included with the business summary in future AV 2013 status presentations. 
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Include the residential summary of changes with the business summary in future AV 2013 status presentations.

Agenda Item 5 Review Draft LPGRR to alter LPG Section 11.3
Ed provided some history behind the changes and Bill reviewed the LPGRR.
No system impacts were anticipated and the market approval timeline was discussed.  There was consensus to submit the LPGRR to COPS for approval.  Ed will file the LPGRR as PWG Chair.  The LPGRR will be put on the October COPS agenda as an urgent request.
Agenda Item 6: Additional Issues
Ed discussed changing the Decision Tree to allow the TDSP to determine whether the Profile Code for a new (provisioned) AMS ESI ID should be assigned ‘IDR_WS’ or ‘NIDR_NWS’.  Ed will review the Decision Tree and the issue will be discussed again during the next PWG call.
Lloyd asked if the IDR Requirement Report is still needed with the percent of AMS premises approaching 100 percent.  Bill researched this issue and provided the following details. The report is required by Protocols in Section 18.6.  The protocols also require that ERCOT evaluate AMS meters and if they are over the threshold their Profile Code is supposed to be changed to BUSIDRRQ.
Lloyd also asked if a TDSP must install an IDR meter if an AMS meter is planned for the premise.  ED responded that would be a question for the TDSP to ask its legal department and ERCOT. Bill researched this issue and provided the following details.  The TDSP would need the ability to retrieve the AMS interval data and submit the data to ERCOT in an 867_03 transaction if the profile assignment is BUSIDRRQ.
Next PWG Meeting
The next PWG call via WebEx is scheduled for October 29, 2013 at 9:00 a.m.  The agenda and WebEx information will be posted to the meeting page on ercot.com.
If someone would like to propose an item for consideration by the PWG, please submit these items to Ed Echols (Edwin.Echols@oncor.com).
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